
From: Green Edge Gardens [mailto:greenedgegardens@verizon.net]  
Sent: Monday, March 23, 2009 1:18 PM 
To: Tosi, Gino 
Subject: Local milk availability 
 
Dear Gino, 
    I have just read the notice which announces pending talks on the elimination of the 
exemption of local small producer dairies/processors from paying the commodities tax.  As a 
consumer and and vendor of such a product, I want to voice my strong opposition to this 
action.  While we are strictly an organic produce farm,  we know many people who will be 
adversely affected, both economically and  dietarily, by the adoption of this proposal.  I strongly 
urge the committee to DO NOTHING.   
  
Respectfully, 
  
Becky Rondy 
Green Edge Organic Gardens 
Amesville, Ohio 45711 
www.greenedgegardens.com 
www.greenedgegardens.blogspot.com  
 


